IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS)
AND PUBLIC ACCESS TO THE
GARDEN GROVE PLANNING COMMISSION MEETINGS

Members of the public who wish to comment on matters before the
Commission, in lieu of doing so in person, may submit comments by
emailing planning@ggcity.org no later than 3:00 p.m. the day of the
meeting. The comments will be provided to the Commission as part of the
meeting record. Members of the public are asked to consider very carefully
before attending this meeting in person and are required to wear face
masks and maintain a six foot distance from others. Please do not attend
this meeting if you have tested positive for Covid-19, or have been in direct
contact with someone who has tested positive for Covid-19, or are
experiencing symptoms such as coughing, sneezing, fever, difficulty
breathing or other flu-like symptoms.

Lisa L. Kim
Assistant City Manager
Community and Economic Development Director
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